
 

  10/23/2023  
1 

GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A23-063 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST Technical Representatives and PeopleSoft Security Administrators 

POSTED:  October 23, 2023 

SUBJECT:  Server Connectivity Information Changes for GeorgiaFIRST PSQUEST 
Accounts Access 
 

Server connectivity information required to make database level connection to 
GeorgiaFIRST Financials databases will be updated during GeorgiaFIRST Financials 
scheduled maintenance for the application of GeorgiaFIRST Financials Release 5.90. 

If your institution uses database level connectivity functionality, PeopleSoft Security 
Administrators may contact the ITS Helpdesk to submit a ticket to request the new 
server connectivity information.  

 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 

Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 
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